Camden Council
Planning Department
5 §t Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

18" September 2019

Dear Sirs
ROBINA TREE at Eight and a Half Parliament Hill, London NW3 2SY

l understand | should advise you with six weeks notice as the above
mentioned tree is in a Conservation Areq, that we would like to fell the
tree.

The reason is that our neighbours in 8 Parliament Hill suggest that the
free is causing their property damage, by its deep root system. The
tree has been in position since the house was built in early 1980's. [t is in
a small space and the height of both properties have caused the tree
to grow very tall (towards the light) it is also in a small space causing
the roots to spread widely for water. We, ourselves, feel the free (and
they are not long lived trees) should be removed and replaced with a
Cammellia shrub more appropriate to the space, however, this is
subject to your approval. Photo of the free attached.

Should you require more information please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Your




